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Michael Fuller Joins Greiner-Maltz
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BROOKLYN — Greiner-Maltz, based in Long Island City but with many clients in
Brooklyn, reports that Michael Fuller has joined the company as a director of
investment sales.

Fuller will be specializing in investment properties in Brooklyn as well as in
Queens and in the Greater Metropolitan area.

For the five years immediately prior to his employment at Greiner-Maltz, Fuller
worked as a senior appraiser at the Leitner Group of Manhattan, including
working on development sites, muilti-family buildings, hotels, office buildings,
industrial buildings and retail buildings.

Prior to that, he spent 18 years as an equity options trader/specialist on the floor
of the American Stock exchange.

His background in finance, as well as his vast experience in analyzing income-
producing properties will make him “a valuable member of the Greiner-Maltz
team,” according to owners John and Richard Maltz and William Greiner.

Fuller holds a B.A. from Binghamton University, and is working towards a
masters in urban planning from the Wagner School of Public Service at NYU.
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